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As citizens, stakeholders, and activists, we are continually learning day by day what 

our First Nation neighbors and friends have known and practiced for ages: that true 

ecological health and abundance depends on honoring all our relations, human and 

non-human, and coordinating responsibility among our diverse communities. HB 

3587 will do just that toward the goal of providing protection and sound stewardship 

of  Oregon's iconic coast - its natural splendor, biodiversity, and recreational value - 

all of which also contribute to its being an economic asset to the people of Oregon, 

both locally and statewide. HB 3587 should also prove a good investment for 

addressing the unpredictable challenges of climate disruption. That said, I urge you 

to pass HB 3587. 


